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 September 17, 2021 
 
LETTER OF PREQUALIFICATION 
 
Reyes Group Ltd. 
15515 S. Crawford Ave. 
Markham, IL. 60428 
 
Congratulations!  The Capital Development Board is pleased to announce that your 
firm has successfully completed the contractor bidder responsibility prequalification 
process.  Prequalification is effective September 17, 2021 and September 30, 2024. 
 

Your firm’s Prequalification/Registration Number is 030177.  Please retain this 
number for use when corresponding with the Capital Development Board. 
 
All correspondence, including bid submittals, between your firm and the Capital 
Development Board should reference your firm name exactly as it appears in this 
letter. 
 
Periodic reviews of your firm’s prequalification with the Capital Development Board 
will be conducted on a random basis.  Any change (i.e., name, address, ownership, 
rendition of a judgment in a lawsuit, filing a bankruptcy petition, filing of criminal 
charges, termination, etc.) within your firm will require immediate written notification 
to this agency.  Failure to do so may result in rejection of a bid. 
 
The forms Standard Documents for Construction and Bid Information Newsletter, 
as well as many other useful documents, can be downloaded from our website at 
www.illinois.gov/cdb  
 
Please contact me at 217/782-6152 with questions regarding this transmittal or your 
firm’s prequalification with the Capital Development Board. 
 
On behalf of the Capital Development Board, we look forward to and anticipate a long 
and successful relationship with your firm. 
 
Sincerely, 
CAPITAL DEVELOPMENT BOARD 

Becky Matrisch 
 
 
 

Jim Underwood, Executive Director 


